
CONSTRUCTION NOTIFICATION 
Monte Vista from just north of Campus Blvd. to just south of Carlisle Blvd.  

FY21 Small Diameter Waterline Replacement (2320.02202) 
 

Crews will install a new water line on Monte Vista Blvd. from about Campus Blvd. to just south of Carlisle Blvd. 

for about three months, from about October 26, 2021 to January 28, 2022. 

During this work, the following traffic impacts will be in place: 

  

• Both northbound and southbound 

traffic on Monte Vista Blvd. will be 

reduced to one lane with crews 

working in the center of the 

roadway. 

 

• Both southbound and northbound 

motorists will NOT be able to turn 

left at Berkeley Place, Marquette 

Ave or Roma Ave. during this work. 

We apologize for the 

inconvenience. 

 

• Access will be maintained to all 

residences and businesses. 

 

• Residents and businesses will be 

informed in advance of any 

planned water shutoffs. 

 

 

Regular work hours will be Monday-

Thursday 7 a.m.-5 p.m. but barricading 

will remain in place 24 hours a day, 7 

days a week for safety.  

Please use caution and obey all 

construction signage, slow down, and 

allow for extra time to reach your destination.  

 

Have questions and concerns? Please contact: 

Tom Matthews, Project Manager, Water Authority, 505-289-3241, tmatthews@abcwua.org 

Rachel Stone, Communications, Water Authority, 505-289-3071, rstone@abcwua.org 

Wayne Jiron, TLC Plumbing & Utility, 505-362-1430 

John Keys, TLC Plumbing & Utility, 505-362-2346 

Emergencies and after-hours call 505-842-WATR (9287) 

 

(NOTE: All work is weather permitting and subject to change without notice) 

 

Thank you for your patience while we improve Albuquerque’s infrastructure! 
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